September, 2023

Birch Lake Neighbors -
Here we are again, time for our annual lake association picnic - details below.

| also wanted to let everyone know that we raised $9,150 for our millfoil treatment this
year and were able to treat the remaining milfoil on our lake! Treatment by PLM was
completed Wednesday 8/2.

Picnic details are as follows:

When: Saturday, September 23rd.

Where: John and Jackie Alford’s home on Birch Lake, 15757 228th Ave NW, EIk River.
Our meeting will begin at 11:00 a.m. lunch will follow. Hamburgers, brats and buns will
be provided, please bring a dish to share.

Agenda items include:
- Bank financials

- Review of aeration this past winter

Change in our billing from Connexus Energy for electric board (S.end of lake)

Follow up on the Eurasian Milfoil treatments

- Annual dues of $30.00 - checks made payable to: Birch Lake Improvement
Association. If you cannot attend the meeting feel free to mail them to me at: 15895
228th Ave NW, EIk River MN 55330. Dues are used to pay for the aeration on the lake
(insurance, signage, electricity, public notice in papers).

Thank you!

Emily Gangl

Birch Lake Secretary/Treasurer

15895 228th Ave, Elk River, MN 55330 (email: ganglfam5@gmail.com)



